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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 4:15 PM
To: 'Shelley Long'
Subject: RE: Interested Parties re: PSC Docket No. 20190020

Good Afternoon,  
 
Per your request, we have added Mr. Perko and Ms. Lewis as interested persons to Docket No. 20190020. 
 
Please let us know if we can assist you further. 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 
From: Shelley Long [mailto:ShelleyL@hgslaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 3:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Interested Parties re: PSC Docket No. 20190020 
Importance: High 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please add Gary Perko and Brooke Lewis to the interested parties for the above referenced docket. 
 
Gary Perko: GaryP@hgslaw.com 
Brooke Lewis: BrookeL@hgslaw.com  
 
Thank you and have a great day.  
 
Shelley Long, Legal Assistant to David W. Childs, Mohammad O. Jazil, Gary V. Perko and Douglas M. Smith  
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Hopping Green & Sams, P.A.  
  
119 South Monroe Street, Suite 300 
Tallahassee, FL  32301 
 
850.425.3437 | hgslaw.com  
 
Notice:  The information contained in this e-mail message is Attorney/Client Privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity named above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us 
by telephone at (850) 222-7500 and delete the original message. Thank you. 

 




